

Dave Du Feu Date 21 March 2014 SPOKES

Your ref DaveduFeu@gmail.com

Our ref 672840/LVV

**Dear Dave** 

## **BUS LANE USERS SURVEY**

The Council is seeking the view of organisational users of Edinburgh's bus lane network on its operation and maintenance. To assist with this, the Council will carry out an annual Bus Lane User Survey.

The survey covers a number of topics and it consists of 16 questions, each question has two parts; a rating element and a box for comments/suggestions. To assist in analysing the survey I would appreciate feedback and would therefore be grateful if you could take the opportunity to fill in the comments/suggestion box for each question.

The Council is also currently carrying out a bus lane network review, which includes a review of the vehicle classes that are allowed to use bus lanes. Private Hire Cars and motorcycles are vehicle classes that will be considered in the review.

Before the Council can conclude this review it needs to hear the views of organisations, interest groups and businesses that would be affected by any changes to the vehicles classes permitted to use bus lanes, and it therefore particularly invites comments regarding this matter (see questions 13 and 14).

The review's results are expected to be reported to the Council's Transport and Environment Committee on 3 June 2014.

I would therefore appreciate it if you could return your completed survey to me by Friday 11 April 2014.

Please contact me if you have any further queries or wish to discuss this matter further.

Yours sincerely

Len Vallance Senior Professional Officer (Projects Development)

P Vallance

Len Vallance, Senior Professional Officer, (Projects Development), Services for Communities

Transport, C2, Waverley Court, 4 East Market Street, Edinburgh EH8 8BG

Tel 0131 469 3629 Fax 0131 529 6201 <a href="mailto:transport.projectsdevelopment@edinburgh.gov.uk">transport.projectsdevelopment@edinburgh.gov.uk</a>



